
Case No. 2024-00386 

Crittenden-Livingston County Water District 

Responses to Commission Staff’s First Request for Information 

Request for Information 1-4: 

State whether Crittenden-Livingston District has issued its request for proposals (RFP) 

for construction of the clearwell.  Provide a copy of the RFP, the responses as well as the 

evaluation criteria and results of the evaluation of the RFPs.  If Crittenden-Livingston District 

has not issued its RFP, consider this an ongoing request, and provide a copy when it has been 

completed.  

Response: CLWD advertised for bids on January 9, and has not yet received responses.  A copy 

of the RFP is included.  Evaluation Criteria and Results will be provided after proposals are 

received and scored. 

Supplemental Response:  CLWD is providing a copy of the responses to the RFP under a 

Petition for Confidential Treatment 

Witness:  Tim Thomas 

 


